Vancouver Public Schools District No. 37 P.O. Box 8937 Vancouver, WA 98668-8937

Date: September 9, 2016

RE: Title I Schoolwide Building

## Dear Parents/Guardians

Marshall Elementary School is committed to the goal of providing quality education for every child in our school. The staff believes that improving student academic achievements requires that students, parent and teachers work closely together to support a positive learning environment and provide opportunities for additional practice when needed.

As a Title I schoolwide building, Marshall Elementary School may offer supplemental services in the area of reading, math, writing, and/or readiness skills to students needing additional assistance before, during, or after the school day. Students qualify through a selection process based on state and/or district assessments. The goal is to accelerate learning in small group or individual instruction beyond the classroom reading and/or math instruction. Students enter and exit the Title I program based on their academic progress.

If for some reason you do not wish your child to participate in the Title I schoolwide program, please contact our school for an appointment with myself and the intervention specialist to discuss your child's educational placement and academic goals.

Principal